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Home Learning: We have made multiplication links with division and multiplication by 
recognising fact families so we have added more practice to this week’s home learning. 
spelling sound ‘or’ with the codes: oar and oor. There are also some comprehension questions 
to develop their VIPER skills. We want Home Learning to be a positive experience. So, if it’s 
more appropriate to discuss the questions with your child, and you write what they say then 
please do. With regards to spellings, they can just write the word. 

PE: Indoor P.E is on a Wednesday and Outdoor P.E is on a Friday. Please remember that 
P.E kits should be plain, with no football tops or clothing with branding. Even in the colder 
weather, we will be going outside so please make sure your children are dressed 
appropriately. 

Maths: We started our fractions week with some pre-teaching ready to moving onto 
ordering and comparing unit fractions.  

 

 

 

 

English: For International Women’s Day, children will have chance to apply their biography 
writing to an inspirational woman. They will choose to write about Greta Thunburg, Nadia 
Nadim or Mala. You can use Kiddle, a children friendly search engine, to help research about 
their chosen women at home. 

 
 


